Date: August 19, 2011

To: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager
From: Steve Kremske, Forestry/Electrical/Streets Superviso‘r/ %
Through: Carl Goldsmith, Director of Public Works g

Subject: Tree & Stump Removal Bid Waiver

On May 19, 2011, The Village Board awarded the Parkway Tree & Stump Removal
contract to Ciosek Tree Service in the amount of $27,750.00. Because of the large number of
trees removed due to Emerald Ash Borer and recent storm damage, the Public Works Committee
is recommending waiving bids and approving an increase of $20,000.00 for tree & stump
removal to Ciosek. This increase would come from utilization of the Local Government
Component of Jobs Now Funding.

Please present this item to the Board of Trustees at the September 1, 2011 meeting for
their approval.



